The Real Thing Matchmaker Trilogy Book 1
Eventually, you will completely discover a other experience and expertise by
spending more cash. still when? reach you believe that you require to acquire
those all needs subsequently having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt to
get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to
comprehend even more in this area the globe, experience, some places, as soon
as history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your utterly own time to sham reviewing habit. along with guides you
could enjoy now is the real thing matchmaker trilogy book 1 below.

Witches Anonymous Paranormal Romance Series Books 1-8 with bonus prequel Misty
Evans 2021-10-09 Magic, witchery, and humor… This set includes ALL 8 stories in
The Witches Anonymous Paranormal Romance Series! BONUS prequel included! Join
Amy and Lucifer on their journey from enemies to wedding bells. Can a bad witch
go good in 13 steps? Not if Lucifer has his way with her!
Texas Matchmakers Debra Colpton 2018-10-06 From award-winning author Debra
Clopton comes the Texas Matchmakers series—about three older women who set off
a nationally advertised "Wives Wanted Campaign" to bring women to their small
town of Mule Hollow to marry the lonesome cowboys. A far fetched idea that's
working—look out fellas, the women are coming one car at a time! This is the
first time ever that the entire original collection of this beloved series,
previously known as the Mule Hollow Series, can be bought in one boxed set.
Join the fun, the tears, the love of this beloved small town with the meddling
matchmakers, grumpy old men and cowboys that will melt your heart right along
with the heroines of these wonderful stories... Mule Hollow is the town readers
want to load up and move to. Get your complete series today! Topics: Cowboy
romance, rodeo, clean and wholesome romance, western romance, sweet romance,
contemporary romance, military romance, series, romantic suspense series,
mystery, romance, funny romance, modern romance, urban romance, Texas, Texas
cowboys, Texas romance, beach reads, wealthy, USA today, USA today bestseller,
horses in romance, small town romance, smart romance, mystery, dogs in romance,
lighthearted romance, hot romance, debra clopton, debra clopton romance,
proposal, proposal romance, engagement, engagement romance, new york times
bestseller romance, NYT romance, new york times romance, sexy, heartwarming,
heart-warming, family, love, love books, kissing books, emotional journey,
contemporary, contemporary romance, romance series, long series, long romance
series, army, army series, former military, cop, police officer, policeman, cop
romance, wealthy hero, rancher, firefighter, fireman, fireman romance, sassy,
strong heroine, captivating romance, sparks, loyalty, swoon, contemporary,
Medical examiner, Doctor, best friend, friends to lovers, girl next door,
Perfect for readers who love Samantha Chase, Debbie Macomber, Melody Grace,
Annie Rains, Carolyn Brown, Bella Andre, Lucy Kevin, Pamela Kelley, Pamela M.
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Kelley, Kay Correll, Susan Mallery, Jill Sanders, Hope Ramsay, Jean Oram, Becky
Wade, Denise Hunter, Chris Keniston, Linda Lael Miller, Jennifer Ryan, Maisey
Yates, A. J. Pine, C. J. Carmical, Lori Wilde, Shanae Johnson, Callie J.
Brooks, Cora Seton, Jennifer Ashely, Hallmark Movies, Hallmark Romance, Barbara
Freethy, Bridesmaid Series, Beach reads, happily-ever-after, sexy heroes in
clean and wholesome books, books under $4.00
Matchmaker Mysteries Books 1 & 2 elise sax
The Dream Barbara Delinsky 2014-02-04 The first novel in beloved bestselling
author Barbara Delinsky's classic Crosslyn Rise trilogy about a family estate
that's fallen into disrepair—and those who dream of bringing it back to life.
Originally published in 1990, The Dream is now available as an e-book for the
first time. A house is not a home without love... For five generations,
Crosslyn Rise has been the very heart of one of Massachusetts's finest
families. But time and neglect have taken their toll...and now it's up to
Jessica Crosslyn to do what it takes to restore its legacy. She will spare no
effort nor expense to rebuild her ancestral home. But asking her to join forces
with architect Carter Malloy is the one thing she cannot do. Jessica has known
him since childhood—he was always a bully, and he was especially unkind to
her—and she can't imagine working with him now. Unless Carter has truly
changed...and Jessica can finally forgive him? Home: It's where the heart is.
Can love be found there too?
The Matchmaker Elin Hilderbrand 2014-06-10 In this moving story about losing
and finding love again, a woman sets out to find the perfect matches for those
closest to her. Forty-eight-year-old Nantucketer Dabney Kimball Beech has
always had a gift for matchmaking. Some call her ability mystical, while
others, her husband, celebrated economist John Boxmiller Beech, and her
daughter, Agnes, who is clearly engaged to the wrong man, call it meddlesome.
But there's no arguing with her results: With 42 happy couples to her credit
and all of them still together, Dabney has never been wrong about romance.
Never, that is, except in the case of herself and Clendenin Hughes, the greeneyed boy who took her heart with him long ago when he left the island to pursue
his dream of becoming a journalist. Now, after spending twenty-seven years on
the other side of the world, Clen is back on Nantucket, and Dabney has never
felt so confused, or so alive. But when tragedy threatens her own second
chance, Dabney must face the choices she's made and share painful secrets with
her family. Determined to make use of her gift before it's too late, she sets
out to find perfect matches for those she loves most.
Matchmaker Marriage Mysteries: Books 1-2 elise sax 2022-10-24 Gored of the
Rings and Slay Misty for Me are the first two books in the Matchmaker Marriage
Mysteries, the continuing adventures of Gladie Burger with all of the regular
characters from the Matchmaker Mysteries. It’s perfect for fans of Miss
Fortune, Stephanie Plum, and small-town, funny mysteries. Gored of the Rings
It’s been three years since Gladie married Spencer and settled down as a fulltime matchmaker. The three years have been quiet, filled with marital bliss and
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absolutely no murder. Without a mystery to solve, Gladie has grown bored, even
as she has exceled as a matchmaker with more than a little psychic ability.
Now, her Grandma Zelda has decided to expand the family business to wedding
planning, and Gladie is going to be in charge of it. Her first customer wants a
wedding with all the trimmings, including an axe-throwing room, a tractor
parade, and a longhorn bull instead of a limo to the ceremony. When one of the
wedding party winds up dead, a freak accident is blamed. But Gladie’s murder
antennae are up, and she’s determined to prove that it’s murder and bring the
killer to justice. Slay Misty for Me It’s September in Cannes, California,
which means it’s apple season. The town is enjoying the festivities and the
apple pie, but a series of vicious conspiracies has thrown suspicion on a
number of the townsfolk. From someone listening to private conversations in
their homes to a drug-running funeral home to mysterious words added to
dictionaries and killer vacuum robots on the loose, it’s citizen against
citizen in the usually idyllic town. But Gladie is trying to stay out of the
chaotic conspiracies as she continues her wedding planning business. When she
discovers a woman dead by marshmallows after a wedding, Gladie becomes
entangled in a murder mystery that might be connected to the conspiracies and
might even turn out to be the biggest conspiracy of them all.
Crossed Hearts Barbara Delinsky 2014-04-04 Crossed Hearts is the second novel
in beloved bestselling author Barbara Delinsky's Matchmaker trilogy about a
woman who makes up crossword puzzles for a living-and a man who just might be
the answer to L-O-V-E in her life... Leah Gates always enjoys a good challengewith words or otherwise. Still, she should have known better than to leave New
York City for this. Knee-deep mud, lashing rain, a burned-down cabin...so much
for the R&R that she hoped to find in rural New Hampshire. What had her friend
Victoria Lesser been thinking? Woodsman Garrick Rodenheiser was stunned and
wary when Leah turned up shivering on his porch. A beautiful woman, miles from
nowhere, spelled trouble for him. But he couldn't just slam the door in her
face-or shut out the storm of passion that raged between them... Originally
published as Twelve Across.
Zach Cynthia Woolf 2013-10-02 Zach Anderson is a desperate man. He needs to
find a killer before the man destroys Zach’s entire family. He also must
convince one Lily Sutter, the woman he loves, that she loves him and wants to
marry him. Neither task is an easy one. Lily Sutter is a sinner. Just ask
anyone in Deadwood. She had a baby out of wedlock and she doesn’t deny it. She
was seduced and left by one man; she refuses to be taken in by another. The
fact that Zach makes her blood boil and her heart race, just by being near, has
nothing to do with anything.
The Traitor's Kiss Erin Beaty 2017-05-09 "This is an action-packed, expertly
plotted story, drenched in double crosses and intrigue, with an irresistible
heroine and a sweet and sexy romance. A late-breaking twist gives way to a
final act that will leave readers eager for subsequent books in this planned
trilogy." —Publishers Weekly , starred review An obstinate girl who will not be
married. A soldier desperate to prove himself. A kingdom on the brink of war.
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With a sharp tongue and an unruly temper, Sage Fowler is not what they’d call a
proper lady—which is perfectly fine with her. Deemed unfit for a suitable
marriage, Sage is apprenticed to a matchmaker and tasked with wrangling other
young ladies to be married off for political alliances. She spies on the
girls—and on the soldiers escorting them. As the girls' military escort senses
a political uprising, Sage is recruited by a handsome soldier to infiltrate the
enemy ranks. The more she discovers as a spy, the less certain she becomes
about whom to trust—and Sage becomes caught in a dangerous balancing act that
will determine the fate of her kingdom. With secret identities and a
tempestuous romance, Erin Beaty's The Traitor’s Kiss is full of intrigue,
espionage, and lies. An Imprint Book "Marital and martial matters collide when
brides and spies become ensnared in a treasonous plot. . . . Sage is a clever,
contrary female protagonist who remains realistic and likable, while her fellow
protagonist Ash is enigmatic enough to require a second read. . . . Both epic
and intimate, a semi–old-fashioned alternative to the wave of inexplicably
lethal superheroines and their smoldering love triangles." —Kirkus Reviews
"Complex characterization, deftly layered adventure story, and [a] balanced
blend of political maneuvering, romantic interludes, and action scenes."
—Kirkus Reviews "Beaty balances a taut web of deceit...readers will be carried
away by the mystery." —The Bulletin of the Center for Children’s Books (BCCB)
"A debut novel that blends fantasy, romance, and battlefield action. . . . A
slow burn YA fantasy with clever genre mixing." —School Library Journal
Matchmaker in Time Complete Series Books 1-4 Stephanie Flynn 2020-11-24 This
omnibus of the Matchmaker Series contains over 1200 pages of sizzling romance!
Seconds to Act She's sent back in time to prevent an innocent man's murder, but
she wasn't supposed to fall for him...or was she? Starving artist April McCall
tolerates her job for her brother's sake, and when her boyfriend proposes, she
can't decide if good enough is good enough any longer. Promised a distraction,
April accepts her quirky roommate's dream experiment, but as she's drifting
off, she's given a surprising mission: Prevent Sam Hartley's arrest in 1852,
otherwise he will be murdered. In 1852 Wisconsin, Sam Hartley wishes to return
to blacksmithing, where he could use his hands to create, but until something
is done about his tyrannical boss, he's trapped. When an extraordinary woman
comes asking for him, escalating threats and her suspicious knowledge force him
to keep her close. But too soon he must decide if risking her safety is worth
mending his heart. Hours to Arrive Thrust back in time, he’s on a mission to
prevent a woman's murder. Falling for her wasn’t part of the plan, neither was
earning himself a spot on the hit list. Veterinarian Mathew McCall wants a
family of his own, but plenty of worries are in his way: his sister is missing
and his clinic is drowning in debt. When his sister's roommate asks for help on
a dream project, Mathew reluctantly volunteers, because he just can't say no to
a person in need. Before drifting off, he's given a mission: Prevent the
capture of a rebellious spitfire, otherwise she will be murdered. In 1853
Wisconsin, Verity Arris angered the wrong person, and now she's hiding from the
vengeance-seeking tyrant on her family's farm, daydreaming of making her mark
on the California Gold Rush. When a strange man brings her to the future,
Verity doesn't know if she can give up her dreams for him. Days to Hide Thrust
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back in time, she’s on a mission to save a good man turned bandit. Joining the
notorious outlaws isn't part of the plan. Becca Wagner quits her job after her
ex-husband flaunts his new life at her desk. Before she can beg for her job
back, Becca's asked to participate in a dream study with promises of healing.
Eager for any distraction, she accepts, but she's given an unusual task:
Convince a farmer to accept a crooked sheriff's deal, otherwise he will be
killed. In 1854 Wisconsin, farmer Jonathan Arris turned bandit and carries the
burden of guilt. Quitting isn't an option--the bandits murder anyone who
escapes. When a frustrating woman inserts herself in his business, it'll take
everything he's got to keep them both alive. And when the woman steals his
heart, he finally finds a reason to fight back. Years to Savor She has a
stalker. He has an ex-wife. Torn apart by time, will the friends rekindle their
relationship, or will their enemies doom them first? Kiko Takai wrote a stack
of romance novels during her century of matchmaking through time. After
reentering the human world, her quest to find a publisher lands her in her best
friend's lap--the one she'd abandoned seven years ago. Although thrilled to be
reunited, she's heartbroken he's married. Eric Woodson is the vice president of
finance at his father's trade publishing house and success follows him
everywhere, except in love. Eric is still fixated on what he forged and lost
with Kiko, who vanished seven years ago, so his jealous wife tosses him divorce
papers. When the one woman he could never have reappears, Eric is determined to
break the friend zone. But when they bump into the man who killed his best
friend—her husband, Eric will stop at nothing to keep her safe. Grab your copy
today and escape into a dangerous world of tyrants, outlaws, and bandits! Don't
forget the prequel, Minutes to Live, ISBN 9781952372001! Keywords: m/f romance,
beta male, beta hero, cinnamon roll hero, bandits, outlaws, historical
adventure, steamy romance, steamy romance series, steamy time travel romance,
time travel romance, time travel adventure, female protagonist, romantic
suspense, paranormal romantic suspense, paranormal romance, paranormal romance
series for adults, pranormal romance, paranormal romance hea, steamy fantasy
romance, fantasy, strong heroine, feisty heroine, historical fantasy books,
historical fantasy romance, paranormal, supernatural, fantasy, action
adventure, action & adventure, action, adventure, book, books, ebook, read,
complete series, romance series, novel, secret, suspense, story, stories, hero,
fiction, romance, seduction, sensual, historical, 19th century, nineteenth
century, hea romance, beach read, Wisconsin romance, fantasy escape, hot guy,
love book, love stories, romance novels for women, romance series, romances,
romancing saga, romantic saga, sassy, sassy heroine, seduction, seduction
romance, sensual, sensual books, sensual romance, series
The Matchmaker Series 3-Book Bundle Elise Sax 2015-12-01 “With quirky
characters reminiscent of Janet Evanovich’s Stephanie Plum series and a smalltown heroine redolent of Charlaine Harris’ Sookie Stackhouse” (RT Book
Reviews), Elise Sax’s irresistible Matchmaker series blends a red-hot love
triangle with captivating murder mysteries and a generous helping of hilarity.
Now the first three novels featuring the unforgettable Gladie Burger are
together in one convenient ebook bundle: AN AFFAIR TO DISMEMBER MATCHPOINT LOVE
GAME Three months has been Gladie Burger’s limit when it comes to staying in
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one place. That’s why Gladie is more than a little skeptical when her eccentric
Grandma Zelda recruits her into the family’s matchmaking business in the quaint
small town of Cannes, California. What’s more, Gladie is also highly
unqualified, having a terrible track record with romance. Still, Zelda is
convinced that her granddaughter has “the gift.” But when the going gets tough,
Gladie wonders if this gift has a return policy. When Zelda’s neighbor drops
dead in his kitchen, Gladie is swept into his bizarre family’s drama. Despite
warnings from the (distractingly gorgeous) chief of police to steer clear of
his investigation, Gladie is out to prove that her neighbor’s death was murder.
It’s not too long before she’s in way over her head—with the hunky police
chief, a dysfunctional family full of possible killers, and yet another
mysterious and handsome man, whose attentions she’s unable to ignore. Gladie is
clearly being pursued—either by true love or by a murderer. Who will catch her
first? Praise for the Matchmaker series “Elise Sax will win your heart.”—New
York Times bestselling author Jill Shalvis “Sax will make you laugh. Her
larger-than-life characters jump off the page and make crazy seem like a fun
place to hang out.”—New York Times bestselling author Christie Craig “Fans of
laugh-out-loud romantic suspense will enjoy this new author as she joins the
ranks of Janet Evanovich, Katie MacAllister, and Jennifer Crusie.”—Booklist, on
An Affair to Dismember “A lighthearted and amusing caper with a sexy side order
of romance . . . Gladie is an endearing mess of a character, and the book is
fast-paced and amusing, with a large cast of quirky, small-town
characters.”—Kirkus Reviews, on Matchpoint “There’s plenty for fans to enjoy in
Sax’s third Matchmaker installment, complete with energetic narration, zany
humor and a mystery that’s as engaging as the details of Gladie’s love
life.”—RT Book Reviews, on Love Game
The Matchmaker's Surrender Tammy L. Bailey 2019-05-20 Surrendering her heart
could be the scariest thing of all... Miss Jane Dalton, one of London’s most
successful matchmakers, believes it's much safer bringing couples together than
falling in love herself. In fact, she could not think of anything more
frightening than to have loved and lost. Fate, however, disrupts her plans to
remain a single matchmaker when Mr. Nicholas Waverley, her brother’s best
friend, is forced to kidnap her after she becomes entangled in an assassin’s
web. Forced together under dangerous circumstances, Jane realizes her true
feelings for Nicholas. In the end, however, is her love for him worth the fall?
The Matchmaker's Surrender is a Regency romance novella and the second book in
The Matchmaker's Series.
All Bets Are Off Kristi Rose 2019-07-26 Some days, no matter how awful, are not
worth a do-over One wild weekend in Vegas Samantha True and her boyfriend
impulsively marry. Six months later she learns three things about her new
husband. 1. He’s been killed in a freak accident. 2. She’s inherited his secret
PI business. 3. He had another wife. Broke and devastated, she dives into
learning the PI business—how hard can it be? Following a binge-watching How To
session on Youtube, Samantha’s ready to take her first case. When mysterious
strangers show up at her doorstep demanding information about her dead husband,
she realizes she's in over her head. Samantha must discover who he really was.
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But what if the truth puts her in danger, too?
He's The One Kristi Rose 2015-05-25 Having given up on the dream of a husband
but refusing to give up the dream of a baby, Melinda Bane is putting her eggs
into the sperm bank basket. When a fire puts her dreams on hold, she turns to
her oldest friend Jared to help her through, like he always has. Jared doesn’t
mind running to help his brother’s ex-wife, Melinda, whenever she needs him.
But while helping her repair her sunroom and learning of her hopes for a
family, Jared has an idea of how he can fix even more than her home.
Sheila Roberts Life in Icicle Falls Series Books 1-3 Sheila Roberts 2015-12-14
Join bestselling author Sheila Roberts in the town of Icicle Falls, where
life's fullof surprises, and happiness is just around the corner! The first
three books in her popular Life in Icicle Falls series: Sweet Dreams on Center
Street (Previously publishedas Better Than Chocolate) Sweet Dreams Chocolate
Company has been in the Sterling familyfor generations, ever since GreatGrandma Rose literally dreamed up her first fabulousrecipe. But now it looks as
if they're about to lose Sweet Dreams to the bank. CanSamantha, the oldest
daughter and new head of the company, come up with a way to save it?Events seem
to be conspiring against her and to make matters worse, the company's fate isin
the hands of her archenemy, Blake Preston, the bank manager with the footballhero goodlooks. It's enough to drive her to chocolate. But Blake's also enough
to convince her thatthere's something even better than chocolate. Merry Ex-Mas
Cass Wilkes has been looking forward to her daughter Danielle's
Christmaswedding—until Dani announces that she wants her father, Cass's ex, to
walk her down theaisle. Seriously? Not only that; he, his trophy wife and their
yappy little dog will bestaying with Cass… Meanwhile, her friend Charlene
Albach arrives at their weekly chick-flick night in shock.She's just seen the
ghost of Christmas past: her ex-husband, Richard, who left a year agowhen he
ran off with the hostess from her restaurant. Now the hostess is history, and
hewants to kiss and make up. Hide the mistletoe! And bring out the hot buttered
rum, because the holidays aren't easy for Ella O'Brien,either. Ella, newly
divorced, is still sharing the house with her ex while they wait forthe place
to sell. The love is gone. Or is it? Romance on Mountain View Road (Previously
published as What She Wants) Jonathan Templar and his poker buddies can't
figure women out. When Jonathan stumbles on a romance novel atthe Icicle Falls
library sale, he knows he's found the love expert he's been seeking —Vanessa
Valentine, top-selling romance author. At first his buddies laugh at him
forreading romance novels, but soon they, too, realize that these stories are
the world'sbest textbooks on love. Poker night becomes book club night…and when
all is read and done,they're going to be the kind of men women want!
Jake Cynthia Woolf 2014-01-23 Jake Anderson killed a man defending his fiancée
from a brutal attack, but lost her and his freedom in the process. Now he's on
the run, tormented by the need for vengeance. Becky Finnegan will do anything
to escape her drunken father's fists, including slave away at their mine. Her
only hope is to strike gold and make a new life for herself somewhere far, far
away from Deadwood. But then Jake arrives and does the unthinkable...forces her
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to feel, to hope...and to love. Jake would give his life to protect Becky, but
all he can offer her is a broken heart, a criminal's life, and a past haunted
by failure. How can he save her when he's already lost himself? Will he destroy
everything, or can the beautiful rebel redeem Jake's lost soul?
The Matchmaker Leslie Johnson Zavia "Yolanda" Castillo comes from a long line
of matchmakers, but using her gifts in the modern world can prove difficult,
especially when she’s challenged by David Dillard, the inscrutable man that
she’s never met. To prove her wrong, he presents her with someone he thinks
will never be able to find love. Holden Elliot is the city’s richest and most
eligible bachelor. The playboy has caught the hearts of the city even with his
love ‘em and leave ‘em attitude, but when it comes to choosing a wife, he has a
very specific ideal. Polished. Sophisticated. Compartmentalized. Crystal
Harriet is everything that he doesn’t want. The free-spirited woman has found a
successful niche in the motivational speech market as she helps other women
open up and find their own happiness, but when it comes to love, she’s the one
who can’t quite take that final step forward. Unfortunately for her, Holden has
decided that she’s the one, and he’s determined to make her see it too. Zavia
will have to pull out all the tricks in her book if she’s going to help this
couple find their happy ever after. Read The Matchmaker - Book One now!
The Matchmaker's Match Nicole Flockton 2019-06-18 Could the best man be her
best option? The last person Meredith Turner expects to see at her best
friend’s wedding rehearsal dinner is the guy she had a one night stand with.
What’s worse, Lincoln Forrest is the best man and as maid of honor, her
partner. To add insult to injury, she has to leave the rehearsal dinner early,
and Lincoln is the one to help her with a deeply personal problem. The
aftermath of that night brings big changes for them both. Lincoln Forrest has
helped his best friend meet the woman of his dreams, but recently he’s made a
series of bad decisions, the biggest being leaving his career with the Army.
Now the former K-9 handler is looking for a new career and trying to get his
life back on track. Helping Meredith in her time of need connects her to him
more than he expected. On a mission to right the wrong he created, Linc will do
whatever is needed. But when the attraction that first drew them together
flares to life again, will the obstacles between them be too much to overcome?
Or has the matchmaker met his match?
The Bride Series Collection (Books 1-5 and other stories) Shadonna Richards
2016-04-08 Contains two romance series (4 novels and 4 novellas) in one volume
The Bride Series An Unexpected Bride (A Kindle #1 Bestseller in Romance &
Humor) The Jilted Bride The Matchmaker Bride His Island Bride An Unexpected
Baby The Billionaire's Whirlwind Romance Series Accidentally Married to the
Billionaire (A Kindle #1 Bestseller in Humor) Accidentally Flirting with the
CEO Accidentally Falling for the Tycoon
Authentically Ruby Ben Behunin 2018-12-28 In the middle of the Pennsylvania
hinterlands lies a peculiar farm that s played host to lonely souls each summer
for more than three hundred years. Genevieve Patterson has been dispatched by
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her magazine to interview Ruby Swarovski, the illustrious matchmaker of
Niederbipp, for the November issue. But it quickly becomes clear that the
interview she was promised, and which would finally give her the renown she
deserves, is not going to go the way she expected. With more than five hundred
successful matches in her fifty-six-year career, Ruby along with her husband,
Lorenzo have invited six lucky women, and six even luckier men, to spend the
summer working the land in exchange for a little help in the love department.
The first in a series, Authentically Ruby is a fun, thoughtful, and delightful
read for anyone who is interested in strengthening the most important
relationships we form in life.
Mail Order Doctor Cynthia Woolf 2015-06-11 Julia O’Brien is a practical woman.
A nurse and midwife, she was perhaps the most surprised when she fell in love
with Dr. Matthew Reynolds and agreed to be his mail order bride. She sets off
for Tombstone carrying his letters and a heart full of hope. Dr. Matthew
Reynolds didn’t want a wife, and is shocked when Julia arrives on his door step
with a marriage license bearing his signature. He discovers that his
grandfather has wooed the young woman without his knowledge, and made promises
in his name without permission. An annulment seems to be the easy answer, but
Julia has nowhere to go. Now, his unwanted wife is sleeping in his house,
working with him at his clinic, and generally driving him to distraction. When
a call comes in from a desperate young mother, Julia handles the call alone.
The young woman gives birth to a beautiful baby girl, but does not survive
childbirth. Suddenly, Matthew is faced with a new choice, not only does he have
a beautiful and caring wife, but a precious new daughter to fill his empty
life. But Julia is not willing to accept less than his whole heart, and when
the young infant’s father attempts to steal her away, Matthew will have to move
heaven and earth to convince the woman he has grown to love that he can be what
she needs. THIS IS A NEW COVER ONLY!
Lost and Found (The Millicent Series, Book 1) Andy Jay 2019-10-10 Life should
have continued after the death of her husband, but something refuses to let go,
a woman lost in the grief that's isolating her from the city below. Her only
connection to the outside world is the old telescope which Marcus had gifted
her, and through it, the chance to help those unable to help themselves. With a
broken heart and a relic from another time, this grieving widow is about change
lives in ways she could never have imagined, and maybe find herself along the
way.
Matchmaker Mysteries Books 1-4 elise sax 2019-01-24 Perfect for fans of Janet
Evanovich and Jana DeLeon, Elise Sax’s wickedly funny Matchmaker Mysteries
series proves that the road to love comes with a few dead ends. The Books 1-4
Boxed Set is a page-turning beach read and a small town mystery romance and
includes the books An Affair to Dismember, Citizen Pain, The Wizard of Saws,
and Field of Screams. "Elise Sax will win your heart."--New York Times
bestselling author Jill Shalvis * "Sax will make you laugh. Her larger-thanlife characters jump off the page and make crazy seem like a fun place to hang
out."—New York Times bestselling author Christie Craig * “Elise Sax belongs on
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every bookshelf.”—New York Times bestselling author Melissa Foster * "With
quirky characters reminiscent of Janet Evanovich's Stephanie Plum series and a
small-town heroine redolent of Charlaine Harris' Sookie Stackhouse" --RT Book
Reviews * "Fans of laugh-out-loud romantic suspense will enjoy this new author
as she joins the ranks of Janet Evanovich."--Booklist, on An Affair to
Dismember An Affair to Dismember: * Three months has been Gladie Burger’s limit
when it comes to staying in one place. That’s why Gladie is more than a little
skeptical when her Grandma Zelda—who is more than a little psychic—recruits her
into the family’s matchmaking business in the quaint small town of Cannes,
California. What’s more, Gladie is also highly unqualified, having a terrible
track record with romance. Still, Zelda is convinced that her granddaughter has
her clairvoyant “gift.” But when the going gets tough, Gladie wonders if this
gift has a return policy. * When Zelda’s neighbor drops dead in his kitchen,
Gladie is swept into his bizarre family’s drama. Despite warnings from the
(distractingly gorgeous) chief of police to steer clear of his investigation,
Gladie is out to prove that her neighbor’s death was murder. It’s not too long
before she’s in way over her head—with the hunky police chief, a dysfunctional
family full of possible killers, and yet another mysterious and handsome man,
whose attentions she’s unable to ignore. Gladie is clearly being pursued—either
by true love or by a murderer. Who will catch her first? * Citizen Pain: *
Since joining the family matchmaking business run by her eccentric and psychic
Grandma Zelda, Gladie is always looking for love. But when an unbearable
toothache knocks her out of commission and into the dentist’s chair, she prays
only for relief. No such luck. Emerging from an anesthetic haze, Gladie awakes
to find that not only is her tooth still throbbing, but her dentist is dead—and
the lead suspect in the murder, office receptionist Belinda, just so happens to
be Gladie’s first real client. Now it’s up to Gladie to find Belinda a man and
keep her from being locked up behind bars. * As if that weren’t enough
distraction, two gorgeous men are vying for Gladie’s attention: Spencer, the
playboy chief of police, and Holden, Gladie’s secretive, gorgeously muscled
neighbor. Still, Gladie’s not complaining about having a helping hand or two
when the case leads her to a dangerously bizarre cult. She may have met her
match—and if she’s not careful, it could be her last. * The Wizard of Saws: *
Five months have passed since Gladie Burger came to Cannes, California, to join
her eccentric Grandma Zelda in the family matchmaking business, and Gladie is
quickly mastering the rules of attraction. Her latest fix-up is still going
strong and Gladie’s bank account is back in the black—until a rival matchmaker
arrives in town and has both Gladie and Zelda seeing red. * Not only is selfproclaimed psychic Luanda Laughing-Eagle stealing Grandma Zelda’s clients, but
Zelda is convinced that Luanda’s ESP is total BS. She tasks Gladie with
exposing Luanda as a fraud, but Gladie’s attention is diverted when murder
comes a-calling. Spencer Bolton, the gorgeous chief of police and Gladie’s onagain, off-again flame, wants her to stay out of the investigation–and away
from the deliciously chiseled detective who also aims to win Gladie’s heart.
But the one thing Gladie’s learned is that in business, love and murder . . .
it’s always personal. * Field of Screams: * Since joining the family
matchmaking business run by her eccentric and psychic Grandma Zelda, Gladie has
had little success. Involved on one level or another—hot sex, almost committed,
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and crying in her pillow—with three men, Gladie distracts herself by giving up
on matchmaking and starting a new career. But when Gladie stumbles on body
parts of dead baseball players all over town, she’s dragged into solving yet
another murder mystery. With her life in chaos and the killer getting closer,
Gladie has to come to terms with the fact that love is murder.
Mermaid Inn Jenny Holiday 2020-01-28 Escape to Matchmaker Bay in this hilarious
and heartwarming second chance romance from the USA Today bestselling "master
of witty banter" (Entertainment Weekly). Eve Abbott has a problem--actually,
make that a lot of problems. And they're all going to get worse the moment her
toes hit the sand in Matchmaker Bay. Once a blissful summer escape, now the
tiny town just reminds Eve of loss. Inheriting her aunt's beloved Mermaid Inn
is the only reason Eve is coming back. She's definitely not ready to handle
nosy neighbors, extensive renovations, or the discovery that a certain
heartbreaker still lives down the street... Police Chief Sawyer Collins always
does the right thing, even when it costs him everything. Like Evie. He's spent
the past ten years trying to forget her--to forget how right she felt in his
arms, to forget the pain in her eyes the day she left. The last thing he
expects is to see her back in town or to find that the spark between them is as
strong as ever. Sawyer knows this is his only chance to prove that his feelings
have always been real... before Eve turns tail and leaves for good. Includes
the bonus novella Meant to Be by Alison Bliss!
The Real Thing Barbara Delinsky 2014-04-01 The Real Thing is the first novel in
beloved bestselling author Barbara Delinsky's Matchmaker trilogy about two lost
souls who find themselves stuck together on a remote island... After breaking
her leg, aerobics instructor Deirdre Joyce was fit company for no one.
Especially not for equally disgruntled Neil Hersey, whose reputation as a
lawyer had been unjustly tarnished. Craving solitude and healing, both Deirdre
and Neil turned to their friend—and cagey matchmaker—Victoria Lesser, who owns
property on a remote island. But once they're stranded together off the coast
of Maine, the two do nothing but fight...and fight...until they must fight off
an attraction neither of them can deny...
How to Forget a Duke Vivienne Lorret 2018-05-29 The Bourne Matrimonial Agency
has one rule: Never fall in love with the client. A simple thing to remember .
. . unless you’re a matchmaker with amnesia. The Duke of Rydstrom requires a
wife. Preferably one with a large fortune and a complete lack of curiosity. The
last thing he needs is a meddling matchmaker determined to dig up his dark
family secrets. All Jacinda wants is to find a bride for a duke. How hard could
that be? He’s handsome, enigmatic . . . and hiding something. She’s sure of it.
Determined to discover what it is, she travels to his crumbling cliffside
estate. Yet, by the time she washes up on his beach, she can no longer remember
who she is or why the duke is so familiar to her. All she knows is that his
kisses are unforgettable—and she intends to use every skill she can to discover
what’s in his heart . . . When Miss Bourne can’t remember what brought her to
his ancestral home, Rydstrom intends to keep it that way. Yet as the days pass,
his true challenge will be safeguarding his secret while resisting this woman
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who—confound it all—may well be his perfect match.
The Dancing Bride Cynthia Woolf 2017-04-04 From the day she was born, Rita
Baxter's mother encouraged her to follow her heart. Filled with innocent dreams
and faith that her hard work training to be a Prima Ballerina on New York's
bright stage will lead to fortune and fame, Rita is crushed when she loses her
mother and must take a job dancing in a burlesque chorus line to keep a roof
over her head. Witnessing a brutal murder is the last straw. The police promise
to keep her safe, but Rita has learned to be a realist. Determined to escape
the Irish gang that wants her dead and start a new life for herself, Rita heads
to Colorado Territory as a mail-order bride. Jack Colton struck gold in his
Central City mine, but the dark recesses of the mine mirror the lonely, dark
places in his heart. He longs for a wife and family, but the only women in town
interested in a hard former soldier like him aren't really interested in him at
all. Tired of being pursued for his newfound wealth, Jack decides to take a
chance on a mail-order bride from New York. She's supposed to be petite and
beautiful, a dancer who will bring color and warmth into his cold life. Sparks
fly when they meet, both hopeful for a bright future. But murder is a poison
and it followed Rita all the way from New York. Jack thought his killing days
were over, but when an assassin arrives to destroy everything Jack will stop at
nothing to protect his new wife...no matter the cost.
Lazer Focused Gina Robinson 2016-08-27
Capital Bride Cynthia Woolf 2011-12-10 Unexpectedly homeless, unwed mother
Sarah Johnson has few options. They could go live with her cousin William, but
Sarah believes there’s something untoward about his offer and it leaves her
feeling uncomfortable. She's qualified to be a governess, but no one will have
her because she wasn't married when she had her precious MaryAnn. Matchmaker &
Co could be her salvation as mail-order-bride to Mr. John Atwood. Single
father, John Atwood, is raising his daughter the best he can in the wilds of
the Colorado Territory but knows he needs help. No woman he knows wants to take
on the raising of his daughter who hasn't spoken since she saw her mother
brutally murdered during a bank robbery. Can Sarah, John and their two
daughters overcome their pasts and find happiness together? NEW COVER!!
An Affair to Dismember elise sax 2017-12-19 “Fans of laugh-out-loud romantic
suspense will enjoy this new author as she joins the ranks of Janet Evanovich,
Katie MacAllister, and Jennifer Crusie.”—Booklist, on An Affair to Dismember
“Elise Sax will win your heart.”—New York Times bestselling author Jill Shalvis
My name’s Gladie Burger, and my Grandma Zelda says that I have “The Gift.” That
means that I’m going to be a great matchmaker, and it probably means that I can
know things that can’t be known. Just like my grandma. She knows who should be
matched with who, and she also knows what the weather’s going to be weeks in
advance. Some people call that a Third Eye. Some people call it psychic. Some
people call it weird. I’m betting Grandma is wrong. The only “gift” I’ve had in
my life is not being able to hold down a job. I might have a commitment
problem. But I’m helping her out in the matchmaking business, anyway. So far, I
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haven’t made a match, and now after our neighbor across the street fell, hit
his head, and died, I can’t stop thinking that maybe his death was no accident.
Maybe it was murder. I may have commitment issues, but I seem totally committed
to finding out if he was murdered and who murdered him. The annoying Chief of
Police—who unfortunately turns my insides into molten estrogen jelly—thinks I
should be committed for sticking my nose in where it doesn’t belong. Luckily,
another neighbor is just as hot as the Chief, and he’s more than happy to
support my sleuthing. Ditto my best friends Bridget and Lucy. It’s a toss-up if
I’ll solve this mystery, get killed in the process, get arrested, or find true
love. An Affair to Dismember is the first book in the Matchmaker Mysteries
series. It is a humorous and romantic small-town mystery. Matchmaker
Mysteries…Sometimes love comes with a few dead ends.
When the Earl Falls in Love Jessie Clever 2021-10-21 As a confirmed wallflower,
Lady Audrey D’Arcy dreams of the day she’ll officially be on the shelf and out
from under society’s, and her mother’s, critical eye. But when she encounters a
handsome stranger in a cloakroom, her dreams for the future are suddenly not so
clear. Dashiell Evers, the Earl of Amberley, has lived a life meant for his
dead brother. So when he encounters a bold wallflower in the dark confines of a
cloakroom, he knows he’s found the one person who is meant for him and only
him. But when she refuses his attentions, the two strike a bargain instead. He
will not pursue courtship with her if she will allow him to teach her the
freedoms afforded a spinster. Except what neither of them bargain for is love.
When the Earl Falls in Love is the first book in the steamy, heart-stopping
historical romance series, The Secret Matchmaker Series. If you love sexy,
spellbinding romance and heartwarming humor, don’t miss this captivating series
from bestselling author Jessie Clever. Discover adventure and romance when you
download When the Earl Falls in Love today.
The Invitation Barbara Delinsky 2014-04-01 The Invitation is the final novel in
beloved bestselling author Barbara Delinsky's Matchmaker trilogy about a
treasure hunt that turns up the heat—and the most unlikely prize of all...
Shaye Burke has become used to her Aunt Victoria's wild schemes. But a
Caribbean treasure hunt? With an honest-to-goodness pirate at the helm? Ahoy!
Rugged, sexy Noah VanBaar did not know what he was in for when he boarded the
beat-up old sloop with no engine. Surely, there would be no opportunity for
romance on this so-called vacation. But when he meets the gloriously seductive
Shaye, all bets are off. Could it be that, after years of failed matchmaking
attempts, Victoria's finally got it right? Originally published as A Single
Rose.
The Wedding Ring Matchmaker Series: Complete Four-Book Romantic Comedy Box Set
Pamela Burford 2021-07-09 Four romantically minded high school girls, besties
forever, vow to find one another husbands in the laughably unlikely event any
of them are unmarried at age thirty. They’re not laughing twelve years later
when the Wedding Ring pact kicks in for the four single pals! Each girl—Raven,
Charli, Sunny, and Amanda—gets her own story in this feel-good romantic comedy
series. Book 1: Love’s Funny That Way The Prospective Bride: Raven Muldoon,
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hypnotherapist by day and aspiring stand-up comic by night. She realizes her
matchmaking friends have made a grave mistake—and that’s no joke. The
Prospective Groom: Brent Radley, a blind date who appears to be perfect husband
material… until Raven meets his sexy-as-sin younger brother, Hunter, owner of
the local comedy club. Did her pals pick the wrong brother? The Hitch: Hunter
is no choirboy, but not even he would steal his brother’s girlfriend, no matter
how tempted he might be. But how committed is Raven to Brent, and he to her?
Book 2: I Do, But Here’s the Catch The Prospective Bride: Carlotta “Charli”
Rossi, last of a dying breed: the thirty-year-old virgin. It’s love at first
sight when her matchmaking friends set her up on a blind date with Grant—but
does he feel the same way about her? The Prospective Groom: Grant Sterling, a
handsome, rich, worldly lawyer, always in control. This confirmed bachelor’s
only goal is to make partner at his stuffy law firm, and for that he requires a
mousy, undemanding wife who doesn’t turn him on. The Hitch: Charli is thrilled
to become Mrs. Grant Sterling, but maybe she should have paid closer attention
to the details before the wedding! Grant thinks he’s planned the perfect
marriage of convenience, devoid of messy complications like sex and commitment.
Good thing perfect plans never go wrong, huh? Book 3: One Eager Bride to Go The
Prospective Bride: Sunny Bleecker, who’s been waiting tables at Wafflemania for
twelve years… and waiting just as long for her knight in shining armor to come
rescue her. She can’t wait for her matchmaking friends to find him! The
Prospective Groom: Kirk Larsen, who’s a college professor, a widowed single
dad, and Sunny’s high school sweetheart. Between teaching and raising a
toddler, Kirk isn’t looking for romance, but his unexpected reunion with Sunny
feels so perfect. The Hitch: Sunny is dubious when her blind date turns out to
be her old boyfriend, but her doubts quickly evaporate. Soon she’s walking on
air, dreaming of a white picket fence and a passel of kids... until a
devastating secret threatens their second chance at happiness. Book 4: Fiancé
for Hire The Prospective Bride: Amanda Coppersmith, successful at everything
except marriage. Been there, done that—twice! No way is she going to let her
matchmaking pals fix her up with another husband. She’s determined to remain
single, which means outwitting her well-meaning friends. The Prospective Groom:
Nick Stephanos, studly New York taxi driver and the perfect choice for fake
fiancé. The Hitch: Nick is willing to play along, and the meddling matchmakers
are completely taken in. So how did a simple fake engagement become so darn
complicated?
The Friendship Matchmaker Randa Abdel-Fattah 2013-07-23 Lara Zany is her middle
school's official Friendship Matchmaker, but a new student, Emily Wong, has her
own ideas on the subject and they vie to match two "hopeless cases" with their
perfect best friend.
Matchmaker Box Set Books 1-4: The Complete Steamy Contemporary Romance Series
Jade C. Jamison Devour the entire Matchmaker series in this bundle. Find out
why readers like Sue describe this concept as “a fun and sexy game.” Follow
Claire in her quest for love and fame in this reverse harem bundle! One woman.
Four weeks. Five men. Just one chance. Looking for Love After years of putting
love on the back burner and struggling to break into Hollywood as an actress, I
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jumped on an opportunity to do both—by accepting the chance to be the pursued
woman in a reality television show called Matchmaker. Choosing among five men
hand-picked specifically for me should be easy, but by the time I’ve discovered
that not all of the men are ideal, it’s way too late. There’s no getting out of
this contract. And when I attempt to salvage the situation, I’m met with the
harsh reality that I don’t really have a choice after all… Steamy Kisses After
last week’s elimination, I might have thought that having one less man to deal
with in reality show Matchmaker would have made my life easier, but, boy, was I
wrong! As we all get to know one another better, I’ve discovered that being
compatible with each man doesn’t make him an ideal mate. And, as we make our
way through another week of dates, I’ve discovered that one of them, a man
who’s beginning to capture my heart, doesn’t even want to be here… First Comes
Love Now that we’re down to three men, I’m afraid I’m falling in love with them
all. Will the man I end up with truly be the right one for me? Or will I wind
up in hell with the wrong guy? Then Comes Marriage We’re down to the last two
men vying for my hand, and what had seemed to be every woman’s dream has become
a wretched nightmare. These men who’d seemed perfect for me are deeply flawed,
and now I’m questioning if I even want to spend a lifetime with them. But now
it’s too late. I’m locked in and praying that maybe I can turn it into a match
made in heaven… Lose yourself in the Matchmaker series where the line between
make believe and reality is blurred…
The Fairy-Tale Matchmaker E. D. Baker 2014-10-07 Defying her mother's wishes
and the Tooth Fairy Guild, Cory quits her tooth fairy training to explore such
things as babysitting an adventurous Humpty Dumpty and helping Suzy organize
her seashells by the seashore until, at last, Cory discovers a power she never
knew she had.
One Hit Wonder Kristi Rose 2019-06-20 For fans of Janet Evanovich and Jana
DeLeon, USA Today Bestselling author Kristi Rose brings you a reluctant private
investigator in this feel good, twisty, laugh out loud mystery. Sometimes it's
not opportunity knocking, it's trouble. On the night of Samantha True’s first
job as a forensic photographer she learns three things: 1. Crime scenes are
messy. 2. Especially when you throw up on them. 3. She may not be cut out for
this. When the police drag her to a second investigation, she’s just as baffled
by the crime scene as they are. Why is the school lunch lady, Miss Trina,
chained to a pole? Is this somehow connected to the robberies taking place all
over Wind River? Samantha might not be cut out for photographing blood-covered
crime scenes, but being the daughter of the town newspaper man, she has plenty
of investigating intuition. Besides, this is her hometown, and she’s not about
to let it become ravaged by crime. As the locals rally to help Miss Trina,
Samantha begins her poking around and uncovers sinister dealings, causing her
to question everything–and everyone–she knows. Her small town is full of
shadowy secrets. And she might be happier staying in the dark. A laugh-out-loud
mystery that will keep you guessing and quickly turning the pages. One Hit
Wonder offers the just right reader escape, but fair warning, this book leaves
readers wanting more. Warning: May cause spontaneous laughter. This mystery
offers witty banter, characters you'll want to be friends with, and is a
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perfect escape to the Pacific Northwest. Laughing out loud in public may cause
curious glances from strangers. This book is a 2-4 hour read. Depending on your
speed and interruptions. This book doesn't haven't to be read in the series
order and takes place 10 years prior to ALL BETS ARE OFF. Keywords: Cozy
mystery, small town mystery, amateur sleuth, private investigator.
Opus X Series Boxed Set One Michael Anderle 2020-06-11 On the fringes of human
space, a murder will light a fuse and send two rebels on a planetary scale
collision course. This digital box set contains OBSIDIAN DETECTIVE, SHATTERED
TRUTH, and INVESTIGATING DECEIT, the first three books of the Opus X series
from Michael Anderle. She lives on Earth, where peace is a given. He is on
society’s frontier where authority depends on how much firepower you wield. She
is from the powerful, the elite. He is with the military. Both want the truth –
but is revealing it good for humanity? Two years ago, a small moon in a far-off
system was set to host the first intergalactic war between humans and an alien
race. It never happened. However, something was found and too many are willing
to kill to keep it a secret. Now, they have killed the wrong people. How many
will need to die to keep the truth hidden? As many as it takes. He will have
vengeance no matter the cost. She will dig for the truth. No matter how risky.
The Flyght Series Box Set (Books 1-3) S. J. Pajonas 2020-09-09 Start the Flyght
Series today with First Flyght, Broken Flyght, and High Flyght all in one ebook
set. Her future is brighter than the stars. But one betrayal will change
everything… Vivian Kawabata can't wait to claim her privileged destiny. But
when the heir to the family agricultural empire finds her bank account empty
while shopping for expensive shoes, she’s horrified to discover that her own
brother has financially stabbed her in the back. To stand a chance of restoring
her rightful place in the universe, the honest and rule-following Vivian may
have to break a few intergalactic laws. After securing an old ship from her
aunt, Vivian takes on two new roles: a sexy heiress collecting eligible
husbands and a hard-nosed captain rebuilding a lost fortune by any means
necessary. Completely out of her depth, she'd be sunk without the help of a
relationship broker, a handsome ex-boyfriend, a hacker with a heart of gold,
and the other potential partners she meets along the way. With a business that
runs the razor’s edge between trade and smuggling, can the former high-society
socialite get the money she needs or will her brazen ambition lead to a deadly
crash landing? First Flyght is the first book in the Flyght Series of sci-fi
reverse harem romance. Broken Flyght and High Flyght are books 2 and 3 of the
six-book completed series. If you like action-packed space operas and a
universe full of twists, then you’ll love S. J. Pajonas’s interstellar
adventure. Please note: THIS SERIES MUST BE READ IN ORDER. It is a true series
and plot elements carry through every book, from beginning to end. You will
miss too much by reading this series out of order or skipping around. The
Flyght Series is complete at six books. This is also a slow-burn RH series that
contains profanity and sexual situations. Additional Keywords: science fiction,
science fiction romance, reverse harem, reverse harem romance, why choose, why
choose romance, space opera, science fiction action adventure
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The Matchmaker's Strings - The January Morrison Files, Psychic Series 2
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